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CLARIFICATION OF FALSE INFORMATION ABOUT DUTCH LADY PRODUCT ON A FACEBOOK SITE

We would like to clarify the contents of a Facebook posting with regards to a recent 1Malaysia School Milk 
Programme incident in Melaka. The posting implies that the product was from Dutch Lady Malaysia, which 
is a false statement and may mislead readers into believing so.

1. We would like to assure all customers and consumers that firstly, the incident is unrelated to Dutch  
Lady Malaysia. Dutch Lady Malaysia is NOT a supplier for the State of Melaka in 2013.

2. The products distributed in Melaka are not from Dutch Lady Malaysia.  Hence, be assured that all 
Dutch Lady Malaysia  products are safe for  consumption.  Our products  have gone through and 
passed stringent  and  systematic  quality  controls,  in  order  to  ensure  the  delivery  of  safe  and 
nutritious dairy products to all its consumers.

For further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Dutch Lady Malaysia’s Consumer Careline at 1800 88 
1191.
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